
Note the date of this article, cancer clusters 
from power lines but the most important part is 
that the EPA, in 1990, was going to classify 
EMF's (that OHA found no problem with) a 
Probable Human Carcinogen.  The EPA lost its 
funding and all was buried.  Is this what we 
want for our children? 

"What EPA director Wm. Farland did not tell 
the press was that his own staff had 
recommended in the initial draft report that 
ELF electromagnetic fields be classified as 
"probable human carcinogens" & this was 
deleted from the summary of the EPA report." 
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ANNALS OF RADIATION about cancer & power lines. Writer tells about an extraordinary number of 
cancer cases & other illnesses among residents of Meadow St. in Guilford, Conn. The trouble may have 
been caused by an electric substation on the street but Connecticut Light & Power Co. said there was no 
proof of this. Next writer tells about a cluster of brain-tumor cases in Rowan County, near Salisbury, N.C. 
The largest number were near the Duke Power Company's Buck Steam Plant. Again inaction was the 
result of these revelations. Next writer tells about cancer among children in Montecito. CA. An 
investigation revealed electrical installations around the Montecito Union School but there was no 
conclusive evidence of a health hazard so nothing was done. A number of schools in the Fountain Valley 
School District in Southernal Calif. were built near high-current feeder lines & there were several cases 
of cancer but no action was taken. Tells about the numerous studies that show workers exposed to 
electromagnetic fields develop cancer at a higher rate than unexposed workers. During the past year the 
EPA has been swamped with requests from the public for information about electromagnetic fields & in 
May it released preliminary information about a draft report prepared by its office of Health & 
Environmental Assessment, which acknowledges the existence of a possible link bet. cancer & power 
lines. What EPA director Wm. Farland did not tell the press was that his own staff had recommended in 
the initial draft report that ELF electromagnetic fields be classified as "probable human carcinogens" & 
this was deleted from the summary of the EPA report. 

 


